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Year 1 have been reading their new book called The Lion Inside and have been correctly adding the 

suffixes –ed, -er and –est to words. In Maths, we have been learning to count in 10’s. Following this we 

have been learning how to recognise whether we are counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s in missing number 

sequences. 

In Maths, Year 2 have been adding using a number line. In Literacy, they have been writing instructions 

on how to make bread. 

Year 1 have on order some new kit bags that all children will receive and keep in school to store their 

P.E kits on their clothes pegs in the classroom. When they arrive, we will be sending their own kit bags 

back home and keeping their P.E kits in their new bags at school. 

A polite reminder that every child should have a P.E kit in school please. 

Dates for the diary 

Phonics session for parents new to school 

Friday 15th February in the dining room 

End of term - Friday 15th February 

Return to school – Monday 25th February 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1: 

Comprehension page 19 

Maths: My Maths (online) 

 

Year 2: 

Comprehension Page 17 

Maths: Please complete maths sheet 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called 

‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your child’s book 

bag for the list. 

 

Reading –  Please can books and reading records 

back in every day. Thank you. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 Reminder only small, school coloured hair accessories to be worn 

 

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and 

parental letters will be uploaded to this app)  

 


